EELLOWS HIP AND SERVICE

Bankers: Lloyds Bank Ltd., Pinner

THE PHOENIX LADIES' CLUB, PINNER

Founder Member: Mrs. G. H. Harrison

Chairman:

Mrs. R. M. Elliott, "Endcliffe," Potter Street Hill, Pinner, Middx.

Hon. Treasurer:
Mrs. H. W. Smith,
28 Headstone Lane,
North Harrow,
Middx.

Hon. Secretary: Mrs. E. D. Downey, 217 The Ridgeway, North Harrow. Phone: 01-427 5949

- 28th July, 19 72.

Miss Susan Rivers, 29 Ravenshaw Street, WEST HAMPSTEAD, N.W.6.

Dear Miss Rivers,

I am writing formally to confirm that we should be delighted if the London Concord Singers would entertain our members and their friends on Thursday, 30th November 1972 at Winston Churchill Hall.

It will be a Cheese & Wine Party and we feel that a relatively light programme would be most appreciated - I believe that negro spirituals and songs from Gilbert & Sullivan have been suggested and these, I am sure, would be very suitable.

The length of entertainment required would be approximately 20-30 minutes, commencing at, say, 9 o'clock, and I note that the fee will be £15.

We look forward with great pleasure to your performance and perhaps you will be kind enough to confirm the booking in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Downey.)

Hon. Secretary.

Bankers: Lloyds Bank Ltd., Pinner

THE PHOENIX LADIES' CLUB, PINNER

Founder Member: Mrs. G. H. Harrison

Chairman:

Mrs. R. M. Elliott, "Endcliffe," Potter Street Hill, Pinner, Middx.

Hon. Treasurer: Mrs. H. W. Smith, 28 Headstone Lane, North Harrow, Middx.

Hon. Secretary: Mrs. E. D. Downey, 217 The Ridgeway, North Harrow. Phone: 01-427 5949

7th-December 19 72.

Miss Susan Rivers, 11 Park Farm Close, EAST FINCHLEY. LONDON.

Dear Miss Rivers,

Our Committee have asked me, on behalf of our members and their friends, to write and thank you and your colleagues most sincerely for the excellent entertainment you gave at our Cheese and Wine Party last Thursday and I am sure you must have realised, from the enthusiastic reception, how much your singing was enjoyed by everyone.

We wish you all every success in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Hon. Secretary.